
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  
Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

To:  Heads of Colllege Network, College Principals, Heads of School 
 
Subject: VERY LATE REGISTRATIONS 

Date:  5th May 2021 

 

The MATSEC Examinations Board will stop accepting very late registrations for the coming MAIN/FIRST 2021 

Examination session this Friday 7th May at noon. 



 

 

  

 

 


